

Dr. Mohan Venkataramana

President, EXPERTEZE P.O. Box 1742, Monrovia CA 91017 Phone: (626) 399-1843

Email: mohan@experteze.org

To

Dr. Brijendra Gupta, Associate Professor & HOD, Siddhant College of Engineering, Sudumbre, Pune, Maharashtra, India 412109

Dear Dr. Brijendra Gupta,

Hope all is well.

It is my pleasure to work with you regarding the opportunity to collaborate with you and your colleagues and launch the EXPERTEZE projects with your college. It is very exciting for us to realize that both our organizations share the passion for creating a conducive environment for our young generation of students to learn and grow in the cutting edge of biotechnology and related areas, and help prepare the next generation to become proficient and capable in these emerging areas of technologies. It is our pleasure to play a part in this endeavor and help create collaboration opportunities with you for our students to engage and learn from researchers and scientists from industry and research institutions to bridge this important gap. We really appreciate the support and enthusiasm of your college administrators, staff and students in making this effort a reality and hope this effort will grow and take root in other organizations in India, USA and rest of the world.

I am pleased to formally invite your college to be our partner in this effort. Per my conversation with you, I have attached a draft MOU for your review and concurrence, and am looking forward to our continued discussion and effort to define and implement this worthwhile effort and benefit the students.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mohan Venkataramana President EXPERTEZE